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August 24, 2020

Via FCC Electronic Tariff Filing System
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Attn: Wireline Competition Bureau
445 12 Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Mid-Maine Telplus LLC
Proposed Revisions to Interstate Tariff F.C.C. No .1
Transmittal No. 7
FCC Registration Number: 0021454806

Dear Secretary Dortch:

In compliance with the Communications Act of 1934, attached for filing please find the
proposed revisions to pages 1 and 41 of the Interstate Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 of Mid-Maine Telplus
LLC (“MMTP”), which carries a proposed effective date of September 8, 2020.

This filing is made pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s Business Data
Services (BDS) Order, which requires CLECs to de-tariff all packet based BDS services, TDM
transport, and TDM BDS service end user channel terminations in competitive counties. MMTP
already billed its BDS on an individual case basis, therefore, the revisions are administrative and
do not have an impact on MMTP’s process or billing.

In compliance with Section 61.14 of the Commission’s Rules, the transmittal letter and
the filing fee are being transmitted electronically today via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff
Filing System.

If you have any questions, | may be reached at (207) 992-9920 or by email at
trina.bragdon@otelco.com.

Sincerely,
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Trina M. Bragdon

General Counsel & Vice President
Mid-Maine Telplus LLC



